
Press release:  The Automotive Safety Council applauds the announcement by NHTSA, IIHS and 20 

vehicle manufacturers to make Automatic Emergency Braking (AEB) standard equipment by 2022.  This 

action will give the benefits of reduced crashes, fatalities and injuries through AEB fitment to the public 

in an accelerated time frame sooner than could otherwise have happened. We look forward to working 

with all the parties to help achieve this life saving improvement in automotive safety.   Contact Douglas 

Campbell, President, of the Automotive Safety Council for additional information  


